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October 9, 2019 

 

Dear Pastor and Parishioners,  

Bishop David Motiuk will host the Tenth Annual Bishop’s Gala in the Grand Ballroom of the 
Chateau Louis Hotel and Conference Centre on Tuesday, December 3, 2019.  This important 
fundraising event for the Ukrainian Catholic Eparchy of Edmonton has been a huge success in 
the past, due to the generous monetary donations and donations of live and silent auction items 
from parishes and parishioners alike.   

Parishes and/or districts are invited to support this event by providing either a monetary donation 
or at least one silent auction item (valued at $75.00 or more).  Some suggested items are: 

 Artwork/paintings/drawings/pottery/home décor items/crystal/etc. 
 Sports memorabilia/tickets/photos/equipment/etc. 
 Holy icons/paintings/decorative crosses 
 Ukrainian folk art items/embroidery/Easter eggs/wood carvings/etc. 
 Jewellery/fashion accessories/handbags/scarves/gloves/etc. 
 Christmas items/Christmas decorations/gift baskets/gift certificates/gift cards  
 Electronics/tools/small appliances 
 Children’s toys/gifts/video games 
 Professional services/memberships/events 
 
Auction items must be received at the Pastoral Centre (address below) no later than Friday, 
November 22, 2019.  Original purchase receipt must be provided to receive a tax receipt.  Please 
contact Andrea Leader to make a monetary donation: 780 424 5496 or by email: 
admin@eeparchy.com. 

On behalf of Bishop David, we thank you in advance for your donation.  This event raises funds 
to support the operation and programs of the Ukrainian Catholic Eparchy of Edmonton.  Your 
generosity will directly impact the success of this Eparchial fundraising event. 

 
Andrea Leader 
Event Coordinator 
Tenth Annual Bishop’s Gala 


